
              
 

 

 

Multi-Agency Response to the Flooding in 

Tisbury 

 

Have you been impacted by the flooding events in October? 

 

Please join us for a drop-in session at  

 

Hinton Hall, Tisbury, SP3 6NH 

 

Thursday, 9th December 2021  

 

from  

 

2.00pm – 6.00 pm 

 

We will be complying with current Covid guidelines and managing numbers at the event, 
however if you would prefer to book a specific time slot with us you can do so by contacting 
Henry Quinney by either email: henry.quinney@environment-agency.gov.uk or by 
telephone: 07880 160921. 

 

 

 

mailto:henry.quinney@environment-agency.gov.uk

